
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of First Graders: 

 

We must have an updated Physician’s 

Report Form for your child before he/she 

can begin 1st grade. If the last report form 

you submitted to the office was before 

March 1, 2018 your child’s physician needs to 

complete another form. Please stop by or call the 

office to see if your child’s form is up to date. If not, 

the enclosed Physician’s Report Form must be filled 

out by the physician and returned to WVCA no 

later than June 7th. 

                                                            

Thank you,  

WVCA Administration 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


